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Memorial Service for Dr Choh-Ming Li 

Dr Choh-Ming Li, Founding Vice-Chancellor of The Chinese University 
of Hong Kong, passsed away on April 21, 1991 in Berkeley, California, at the 
age of 79. Members of the University mourn his passing with deep sadness. 

The funeral service of Dr Choh-Ming Li took place on April 27,1991 in 
El Cerrito, California. In Hong Kong, a memorial service will be held: 

on 

May 11, 1991 (Saturday) 

at 

3:00 pm 

in 

Sir Run Run Shaw Hall 
The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

Members of the University, friends and alumni are requested to note the 
details of the service. 

In lieu of flowers, donations will be accepted by The Chinese University 
of Hong Kong (c/o Bursar's Office) for the establishment of a fund in memory 
of Dr Choh-Ming Li. 
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